
VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

Dale Hardy Roberts, Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
301 W. High Street
Harry S. Truman State Office Bldg.
Floor SA N
Jefferson City, Missouri 65 101

Re:

	

Case No. TM-99-381 : In the Matter ofthe Application of Primus Telecommunications, Inc., and
TresCom U.S.A ., Inc . for Approval of a Pro Forma Internal Reorganization

Dear Mr. Roberts:

SWIDLERERLIN SHEREFF FRIEDMAN, LLP
THE WASHINGTON HARBOUR

3000 K STREET, NW, SUITE 300
WASHINGTON, DC 20007-5116
TELEPHONE (202) 424-7500

PAx (202) 424-7643
fyeurf f°M"2000

NEwYORK OMCE
THE CHRISLER BUILDING
405 LExINGToN AVENUE
New YoRIC, NY 10174

(212) 973-0111 FAx (212) 891-9598

DEC 2 9 2000

Mlssourl PublicseMigs 'IF+O9nmi"wor-,

Primus Telecommunications, Inc. ("Primus") and TresCom U.S .A ., Inc . ("TresCom") (together the
"Applicants"), by undersigned counsel and pursuant to an Order Directing Filing dated December 7, 2000,
respectfully submit an original and fourteen (14) copies ofthis letter informing the Commission that the proforma
internal reorganization in the above-referenced case has not yet been completed .

At the time of filing the Application, the Applicants believed that the reorganization would occur shortly
after receiving all state public utility commission approvals . However, the Applicants have been experiencing
delays in consummating the proforma internal reorganization .

	

Specifically, the transaction has not yet been
completed due to continued delays related to completing the corporate affairs of TresCom prior to liquidation of
the TresCom assets . As a result, the Applicants have been unable to provide the Commission with proof that the
pro forma internal reorganization has been completed. The Applicants have every intention of completing the
transaction as soon as all corporate issues are resolved . Primus confirms that it will submit a final status report to
the Commission upon consummation of the reorganization . Primus apologizes for any concerns these delays have
caused .

Please date-stamp the enclosed extra copy ofthis letter and return it in the self-addressed stamped envelope
provided . Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact
Jennifer Schneider at (202)-424-7742 .

cc :

	

Mr. Cliff Snodgrass (PSC)
Mr. James M. Fischer
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Very truly yours,

Douglas D . Orvis II
Jennifer Schneider

Counsel for the Applicants


